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Andrea Gyger

From: Emily Rauch 

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 9:40 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Written comments - charitable rulemaking hearing 5/18/2015

May 14, 2015, 

The Honorable Wayne Williams, 

Colorado Secretary of State 1700 Broadway Street 

Suite 250 

Denver, CO 80290-1705 

 

 

To whom this may concern, 

This letter is to address any issues with the upcoming 8 CCR 1505-09, Rules for the Administration of the 

Colorado Charitable Solicitations Act (CCSA) update. 

 

Regarding Rule 3.1: 

                Notice will be sent to the Registered Agent under the requirements set forth in 6-16-112(1) of the C.R.S. 

Presently, there is no place on the current form for the organization to acknowledge that the Registered Agent has 

consented to the appointment; if a separate statement is attached, it is not uploaded to the online system. Registered 

Agents are unable to search for new appointment and are unable to resign from legal obligation. As such, this may cause 

notices to be sent to Registered Agents that are unable to forward documents or information to the Charitable 

Organization thus affecting the efficiency of this rule. 

                 

Thank you, 

 

- - - - - 

Emily Rauch 
Office Manager/Legal Researcher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




